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NEWS RELEASE 

 

 

December 20, 2022 

 

Contact:     Michael Kaha, Solid Waste Division Deputy Chief, 

                    County of Hawai’i Department of Environmental Management                 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

HONOKAʻA RECYCLING AND TRANSFER STATION CLOSED MOMENTARILY 

  

The Honoka‘a Recycling and Transfer Station is closed momentarily due to debris on Highway 

19 from yesterday’s high wind event.  

 

The waste trailer located at the Honokaa RTS chute cannot be transported to the landfill in West 

Hawai‘i until the road is reopened.  

 

Solid Waste Division is working on sending an empty trailer from Hilo, at which time the 

Honoka‘a transfer station is expected to reopen to the public sometime later this afternoon. The 

scheduled closure is at 6 p.m.  

 

All other solid waste facilities are on a regular operating schedule. For immediate updates on the 

status of Solid Waste facilities, download the County’s KĀHEA app to your mobile device. 
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